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Message from the Guest Editor

Dear colleagues,

Protein misfolding and the consequent aggregation and
deposition of amyloid plaques are at the basis of severe
and diffuse neurodegenerative dysfunctions. The pathways
that lead a functional protein to a pathological state are
characterized by a complex network of heterogeneous and
transient species, making the investigation of these
phenomena extremely challenging. This Special Issue is
focused on scientific contributions highlighting the
molecular factors that are critical in the onset or
development of the disease (e.g., affecting the protein
structure, modulating the aggregation kinetics and the
aggregate morphology, inducing or abolishing toxicity,
governing the prion-like spreading mechanism, etc.).
Examples of such determinants are protein mutations,
truncations or post-translational modifications, protein
ligands, inhibitors of the aggregation pathway, molecules
able to disassemble amyloid fibrils, etc. Original
manuscripts, review articles, case reports, and
commentaries related to this subject are all welcome.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Biomedicines (ISSN 2227-9059) is an open access journal
devoted to all aspects of research on human health and
disease, the discovery and characterization of new
therapeutic targets, therapeutic strategies, and research of
naturally driven biomedicines, pharmaceuticals, and
biopharmaceutical products. Topics include pathogenesis
mechanisms of diseases, translational medical research,
biomaterial in biomedical research, natural bioactive
molecules, biologics, vaccines, gene therapies, cell-based
therapies, targeted specific antibodies, recombinant
therapeutic proteins, nanobiotechnology driven products,
targeted therapy, bioimaging, biosensors, biomarkers, and
biosimilars. The journal is open for publication of studies
conducted at the basic science and preclinical research
levels. We invite you to consider submitting your work to
Biomedicines, be it original research, review articles, or
developing Special Issues of current key topics.
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